
The Lakritz Marcus Family Women’s Softball Volunteer 
Initiative with Peace Neighborhood Center

July 26th and August 1st 2023



Highlighting Incredible 
Leadership
• The Leadership Development Camp is an annual six-

week program at Peace Neighborhood Center that 
aims to empower and inspire young minds - and this 
year's event was no exception.

• The Michigan Softball Team participated in two days 
of the program. 

• Day 1: Michigan Softball players, Hannah George and 
Lillian Vallimont, demonstrated exceptional 
leadership throughout the day conducting a fun and 
instructional Softball clinic.

• Day 2: Ava Costales, Janelle Illacqua, and Ella 
Stephenson organized kickball games to teach the 
kids about working together and excelling as a team. 



Highlighting 
Incredible 
Leadership

• Through various interactive activities and games, the student-
athletes made the learning process enjoyable and engaging.

• The genuine smiles and laughter on the faces of both the kids 
and the student-athletes showcased the positive atmosphere 
they created together.



Encouraging Academic Excellence

• Beyond the softball clinic, Hannah and Lillian played a bonus 
role in encouraging academic growth among the kids.

• They graciously volunteered to judge the scientific research 
projects the children had been working on, showing their 

commitment to both sports and education.



Supporting 
Future 
Initiatives

• The success of the six-week Leadership Development Camp events on July 26th 
and August 1st would not be been possible without the generous support of our 
community.

• A special thank you to the Lakritz Marcus Family for sponsoring the event. 
• Your contributions help fund programs that benefit charitable organizations like 

Peace Neighborhood Center, creating positive change in the lives of countless 
children.



Supporting Future 
Initiatives

• By supporting events like this, we also 
provide our student-athletes with valuable 
opportunities for personal growth and 
development while supporting amazing 
organizations like The Peace Neighborhood 
Center.

• Together, we can continue to make a 
difference, fostering leadership skills, 
promoting education, and empowering the 
next generation of leaders.



Thank You

• We at Hail! Impact express our heartfelt gratitude to the Peace Neighborhood 
Center and everyone who contributed, volunteered, and participated in this 
year’s six-week Leadership Development Camp.

• Special thanks to Ava Costales, Hannah George, Janelle Illacqua, Ella Stephenson 
and Lillian Vallimont for being outstanding leaders and role models to the kids.

• Your support ensures that we can continue organizing such impactful events and 
inspire positive change in the community.

• Let's keep the spirit alive – Go Blue!
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